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Branch Circular No 22/24  
 

To: Members of the NEC 
       All Branch Secretaries         

July 2024 

Dear All 

  
Public Liability Insurance 

Please find attached the certificate of cover in relation to the above for the period 1st July 2024 to 30th June 

2025. 

For further information, this policy provides cover for your legal liabilities to third parties or their property for 

injury or damage, the business description is contained on the policy document but also noted as follows: 

“Association including National Executive Committee, Regions, Branches and Sub-Branches, involved in meetings 

and Charity Fund raising events including catering organised by the National Association of Retired Police 

Officers but excluding any hazardous events unless details have been advised to and agreed by the Insurance 

Company” 

If you do feel that you need to add anything to this policy you will need to contact the company directly. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Alan Lees 

CEO 

 


